
Please join us for our NEW program. Children 
ages 3-5 will have fun reading books, learning 
nursery rhymes, and completing a name craft. 
The program will take place the 2nd Saturday of 
each month. Children will also leave with a small 
breakfast item. 
When: Saturday, February 13th from 9am-10am
Where: Hardin-Houston Local School Commons 
Who: All children ages 3-5 who live in the Hardin 
Houston School district 
*If you have your “Be a Star Reader” chart 
completed to 50 from last time, please bring it 
with you to receive your price.
*An adult is required to stay.
* Masks are required and social distancing will be 
followed. 


